
 

 

Pioneer Press newspaper January 24, 2018. 
Mailed/emailed notice current attorney list January 22, 2018. 
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RAMSEY CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

 

SOLICITATION OF INTEREST NOTICE 

 

The Supervisors of the Ramsey Conservation District are seeking qualified attorney services with 

experience in the work of special unit of government organizations, such as Soil and Water 

Conservation Districts. 

 

The solicitation will enable the RCD Board of Supervisors to identify consultants qualified to 

supply the professional services needed by the RCD.  Based upon the review of the written 

information, the Supervisors will determine whether a personal appearance is required and, if 

necessary, will notify you. 

 

Written proposals include background and profile information on the firm, along with the specific 

information as to expertise in soil & water conservation district or watershed district matters, 

hourly billing rates for 2018, and names and qualifications of personnel.   

 

Information should be limited to four pages and received at the RCD office no later than February 

1, 2018. 

 

Ramsey Conservation District 

Attn: Ann WhiteEagle 

1425 Paul Kirkwold Drive 

Arden Hills, MN 55112 

 

 

For further information, contact Ann WhiteEagle, District Manager, at 651-266-7271 or 

ann.whiteeagle@co.ramsey.mn.us 
 


